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The contract with Jalisco International for the pedestrian bridge over I-25 to 
the Colorado Light Rail Station is too huge to post on-line.   

To view the contract/bid document, please go to the Clerk & Recorder at 201 
W. Colfax Ave, in the Wellington E. Webb Municipal Building, and ask to see 
the Jalisco contract at Reception No. 2014-0012. 


